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Model-Based Engineering with AADL 2012-09-25 conventional build then test practices are making
today s embedded software reliant systems unaffordable to build in response more than thirty
leading industrial organizations have joined sae formerly the society of automotive engineers to
define the sae architecture analysis design language aadl as 5506 standard a rigorous and
extensible foundation for model based engineering analysis practices that encompass software
system design integration and assurance using aadl you can conduct lightweight and rigorous
analyses of critical real time factors such as performance dependability security and data
integrity you can integrate additional established and custom analysis specification techniques
into your engineering environment developing a fully unified architecture model that makes it
easier to build reliable systems that meet customer expectations model based engineering with
aadl is the first guide to using this new international standard to optimize your development
processes coauthored by peter h feiler the standard s author and technical lead this introductory
reference and tutorial is ideal for self directed learning or classroom instruction and is an
excellent reference for practitioners including architects developers integrators validators
certifiers first level technical leaders and project managers packed with real world examples it
introduces all aspects of the aadl notation as part of an architecture centric model based
engineering approach to discovering embedded software systems problems earlier when they cost
less to solve throughout the authors compare aadl to other modeling notations and approaches
while presenting the language via a complete case study the development and analysis of a
realistic example system through repeated refinement and analysis part one introduces both the
aadl language and core model based engineering mbe practices explaining basic software systems
modeling and analysis in the context of an example system and offering practical guidelines for
effectively applying aadl part two describes the characteristics of each aadl element including
their representations applicability and constraints the appendix includes comprehensive listings
of aadl language elements properties incorporated in the aadl standard and a description of the
book s example system
Model-Based Engineering with AADL 2012-09-25 conventional build then test practices are making
today s embedded software reliant systems unaffordable to build in response more than thirty
leading industrial organizations have joined sae formerly the society of automotive engineers to
define the sae architecture analysis design language aadl as 5506 standard a rigorous and
extensible foundation for model based engineering analysis practices that encompass software
system design integration and assurance using aadl you can conduct lightweight and rigorous
analyses of critical real time factors such as performance dependability security and data
integrity you can integrate additional established and custom analysis specification techniques
into your engineering environment developing a fully unified architecture model that makes it
easier to build reliable systems that meet customer expectations model based engineering with
aadl is the first guide to using this new international standard to optimize your development
processes coauthored by peter h feiler the standard s author and technical lead this introductory
reference and tutorial is ideal for self directed learning or classroom instruction and is an
excellent reference for practitioners including architects developers integrators validators
certifiers first level technical leaders and project managers packed with real world examples it
introduces all aspects of the aadl notation as part of an architecture centric model based
engineering approach to discovering embedded software systems problems earlier when they cost
less to solve throughout the authors compare aadl to other modeling notations and approaches
while presenting the language via a complete case study the development and analysis of a
realistic example system through repeated refinement and analysis part one introduces both the
aadl language and core model based engineering mbe practices explaining basic software systems
modeling and analysis in the context of an example system and offering practical guidelines for
effectively applying aadl part two describes the characteristics of each aadl element including
their representations applicability and constraints the appendix includes comprehensive listings
of aadl language elements properties incorporated in the aadl standard and a description of the
book s example system
Reconfigurable Embedded Control Systems: Applications for Flexibility and Agility 2010-11-30 this
book addresses the development of reconfigurable embedded control systems and describes various
problems in this important research area which include static and dynamic manual or automatic
reconfigurations multi agent architectures modeling and verification component based approaches
architecture description languages distributed reconfigurable architectures real time and low
power scheduling execution models and the implementation of such systems
�������� 2016-07-31 ����������������� ������� ��������������������������� ���������������� ������
�� ������������� ������������������������������ ������������������������ ������������������������
������������� ��������������������� ������������������������� �����������������������������������
������� ������������������������������� ���������������������������������� ���������� �� 1� �����
������ 2� ����������� 3� ������������� 4� ���� 5� �� 6� �� 7� �������� 8� ������ 9� �� ������ 10�
������� 11� ���� 12� ��������
Formal Aspects of Component Software 2024-02-13 this book constitutes the refereed proceedings of
the 19th international conference on formal aspects of component software facs 2023 which took
place virtually during october 19 20 2023 the 11 full papers included in this book were carefully
reviewed and selected from 23 submissions they were organized in topical sections as follows
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cloud computing cyber physical and critical systems and the internet of things
Leveraging Applications of Formal Methods, Verification and Validation. Software Engineering
2022-10-19 this four volume set lncs 13701 13704 constitutes contributions of the associated
events held at the 11th international symposium on leveraging applications of formal methods
isola 2022 which took place in rhodes greece in october november 2022 the contributions in the
four volume set are organized according to the following topical sections specify this bridging
gaps between program specification paradigms x by construction meets runtime verification
verification and validation of concurrent and distributed heterogeneous systems programming what
is next the role of documentation automated software re engineering dime day rigorous engineering
of collective adaptive systems formal methods meet machine learning digital twin engineering
digital thread in smart manufacturing formal methods for distributed computing in future railway
systems industrial day
Computational Intelligence in Data Mining—Volume 2 2015-12-09 the book is a collection of high
quality peer reviewed research papers presented in the second international conference on
computational intelligence in data mining iccidm 2015 held at bhubaneswar odisha india during 5 6
december 2015 the two volume proceedings address the difficulties and challenges for the seamless
integration of two core disciplines of computer science i e computational intelligence and data
mining the book addresses different methods and techniques of integration for enhancing the
overall goal of data mining the book helps to disseminate the knowledge about some innovative
active research directions in the field of data mining machine and computational intelligence
along with some current issues and applications of related topics
Model-Driven Engineering and Software Development 2020-01-03 this book constitutes thoroughly
revised and selected papers from the 7th international conference on model driven engineering and
software development modelsward 2019 held in prague czech republic in february 2019 the 16
thoroughly revised and extended papers presented in this volume were carefully reviewed and
selected from 76 submissions they address some of the most relevant challenges being faced by
researchers and practitioners in the field of model driven engineering and software development
and cover topics like language design and tooling programming support tools code and text
generation from models behavior modeling and analysis model transformations and multi view
modeling as well as applications of mdd and its related techniques to cyber physical systems
cyber security iot autonomous vehicles and healthcare
Software Architecture. ECSA 2022 Tracks and Workshops 2023-07-15 this book constitutes the
refereed proceedings of the tracks and workshops which complemented the 16th european conference
on software architecture ecsa 2022 held in prague czech republic in september 2022 the 26 full
papers presented together with 4 short papers and 2 tutorial papers in this volume were carefully
reviewed and selected from 61 submissions papers presented were accepted into the following
tracks and workshops industry track tools and demonstrations track doctoral symposium tutorials
8th international workshop on automotive system software architectures wasa 5th context aware
autonomous and smart architectures international workshop casa 6th international workshop on
formal approaches for advanced computing systems faacs 3rd workshop on systems architectures and
solutions for industry 4 0 sasi4 2nd international workshop on designing and measuring security
in software architectures demessa 2nd international workshop on software architecture and machine
learning saml 9th workshop on software architecture erosion and architectural consistency
saerocon 2nd international workshop on mining software repositories for software architecture
msr4sa and 1st international workshop on digital twin architecture twinarch
Advanced Technologies, Embedded and Multimedia for Human-centric Computing 2013-11-13 the theme
of humancom and emc is focused on the various aspects of human centric computing for advances in
computer science and its applications embedded and multimedia computing and provides an
opportunity for academic and industry professionals to discuss the latest issues and progress in
the area of human centric computing and the theme of emc advanced in embedded and multimedia
computing is focused on the various aspects of embedded system smart grid cloud and multimedia
computing and it provides an opportunity for academic industry professionals to discuss the
latest issues and progress in the area of embedded and multimedia computing therefore this book
will be include the various theories and practical applications in human centric computing and
embedded and multimedia computing
Risk, Reliability and Safety: Innovating Theory and Practice 2016-11-25 risk reliability and
safety contains papers describing innovations in theory and practice contributed to the
scientific programme of the european safety and reliability conference esrel 2016 held at the
university of strathclyde in glasgow scotland 25 29 september 2016 authors include scientists
academics practitioners regulators and other key individuals with expertise and experience
relevant to specific areas papers include domain specific applications as well as general
modelling methods papers cover evaluation of contemporary solutions exploration of future
challenges and exposition of concepts methods and processes topics include human factors
occupational health and safety dynamic and systems reliability modelling maintenance optimisation
uncertainty analysis resilience assessment risk and crisis management
Mobile, Ubiquitous, and Intelligent Computing 2013-08-19 music 2013 will be the most
comprehensive text focused on the various aspects of mobile ubiquitous and intelligent computing
music 2013 provides an opportunity for academic and industry professionals to discuss the latest
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issues and progress in the area of intelligent technologies in mobile and ubiquitous computing
environment music 2013 is the next edition of the 3rd international conference on mobile
ubiquitous and intelligent computing music 12 vancouver canada 2012 which was the next event in a
series of highly successful international workshop on multimedia communication and convergence
technologies mcc 11 crete greece june 2011 mcc 10 cebu philippines august 2010
Formal Techniques for Safety-Critical Systems 2015-04-15 this book constitutes the refereed
proceedings of the third international workshop on formal techniques for safety critical systems
ftscs 2014 held in luxembourg in november 2014 the 14 revised full papers presented together with
two invited talks were carefully reviewed and selected from 40 submissions the papers address
various topics related to the application of formal and semi formal methods to improve the
quality of safety critical computer systems
Leveraging Applications of Formal Methods, Verification and Validation. Verification 2018-10-29
the four volume set lncs 11244 11245 11246 and 11247 constitutes the refereed proceedings of the
8th international symposium on leveraging applications of formal methods verification and
validation isola 2018 held in limassol cyprus in october november 2018 the papers presented were
carefully reviewed and selected for inclusion in the proceedings each volume focusses on an
individual topic with topical section headings within the volume part i modeling towards a
unified view of modeling and programming x by construction stress 2018 part ii verification a
broader view on verification from static to runtime and back evaluating tools for software
verification statistical model checking rers 2018 doctoral symposium part iii distributed systems
rigorous engineering of collective adaptive systems verification and validation of distributed
systems and cyber physical systems engineering part iv industrial practice runtime verification
from the theory to the industry practice formal methods in industrial practice bridging the gap
reliable smart contracts state of the art applications challenges and future directions and
industrial day
Software Engineering in Health Care 2017-07-26 this book constitutes revised selected papers from
the jointly held conferences fhies 2014 4th international symposium on foundations of health
information engineering and systems and sehc 2014 6th international workshop on software
engineering in health care the meeting took place in washington dc usa in july 2014 the 16 papers
presented in this volume were carefully reviewed and selected from 23 submissions they deal with
security aspects of health information systems medical devices in cyberphysical systems the
process of providing healthcare and of monitoring patients and patient safety and the assurance
of medical systems
Dependability Problems of Complex Information Systems 2014-07-11 this monograph presents original
research results on selected problems of dependability in contemporary complex information
systems cis the ten chapters are concentrated around the following three aspects methods for
modelling of the system and its components tasks or in more generic and more adequate
interpretation functionalities accomplished by the system and conditions for their correct
realization in the dynamic operational environment while the main focus is on theoretical
advances and roadmaps for implementations of new technologies a much needed forum for sharing of
the best practices is also presented cis systems being the most complex yet most reliable
technical structures engineered by man present many challenges throughout their lifecycle
difficulties in modelling design implementation and maintenance come not only from involved
widely distributed technical and organizational structures comprising both hardware and software
resources but even more from complexity of the information processes data processing monitoring
resource allocation dynamic reconfiguration etc which are realized in the operational often
hostile environment furthermore all the issues need to be dealt with taking into account a number
of additional factors such as uncertainties of human interactions safety criteria and security
demands or economic and environmental constrains
Handbook of Model-Based Systems Engineering 2023-07-25 this handbook brings together diverse
domains and technical competences of model based systems engineering mbse into a single
comprehensive publication it is intended for researchers practitioners and students educators who
require a wide ranging and authoritative reference on mbse with a multidisciplinary global
perspective it is also meant for those who want to develop a sound understanding of the practice
of systems engineering and mbse and or who wish to teach both introductory and advanced graduate
courses in systems engineering it is specifically focused on individuals who want to understand
what mbse is the deficiencies in current practice that mbse overcomes where and how it has been
successfully applied its benefits and payoffs and how it is being deployed in different
industries and across multiple applications mbse engineering practitioners and educators with
expertise in different domains have contributed chapters that address various uses of mbse and
related technologies such as simulation and digital twin in the systems lifecycle the
introductory chapter reviews the current state of practice discusses the genesis of mbse and
makes the business case subsequent chapters present the role of ontologies and meta models in
capturing system interdependencies reasoning about system behavior with design and operational
constraints the use of formal modeling in system model verification and validation ontology
enabled integration of systems and system of systems digital twin enabled model based testing
system model design synthesis model based tradespace exploration design for reuse human system
integration and role of simulation and internet of things iot within mbse
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Computer Safety, Reliability, and Security 2021-08-25 this book constitutes the proceedings of
the 40th international conference on computer safety reliability and security safecomp 2021 which
took place in york uk in september 2021 the 17 full papers included in this volume were carefully
reviewed and selected from 76 submissions they were organized in topical sections as follows
machine learning safety assurance security engineering safety and assurance cases machine
learning applications safety validation and simulation and fault tolerance
Leveraging Applications of Formal Methods, Verification and Validation. Adaptation and Learning
2022-10-19 this four volume set lncs 13701 13704 constitutes contributions of the associated
events held at the 11th international symposium on leveraging applications of formal methods
isola 2022 which took place in rhodes greece in october november 2022 the contributions in the
four volume set are organized according to the following topical sections specify this bridging
gaps between program specification paradigms x by construction meets runtime verification
verification and validation of concurrent and distributed heterogeneous systems programming what
is next the role of documentation automated software re engineering dime day rigorous engineering
of collective adaptive systems formal methods meet machine learning digital twin engineering
digital thread in smart manufacturing formal methods for distributed computing in future railway
systems industrial day
Computer Safety, Reliability, and Security 2020-08-19 this book constitutes the proceedings of
the 39th international conference on computer safety reliability and security safecomp 2020 held
in lisbon portugal in september 2020 the 27 full and 2 short papers included in this volume were
carefully reviewed and selected from 116 submissions they were organized in topical sections
named safety cases and argumentation formal verification and analysis security modelling and
methods assurance of learning enabled systems practical experience and tools threat analysis and
risk mitigation cyber physical systems security and fault injection and fault tolerance the
conference was held virtually due to the covid 19 pandemic the chapter assurance argument
elements for off the shelf complex computational hardware is available open access under an open
government license 3 0 via link springer com
Formal Methods for Industrial Critical Systems 2023-09-16 this book constitutes the proceedings
of the 28th international conference on formal methods for industrial critical systems fmics 2023
held in antwerp belgium during september 20 22 2023 the 14 full papers included in this book were
carefully reviewed and selected from 24 submissions the papers focus on development and
application of formal methods in industry fmics is a platform for scientists and engineers who
are active in the area of formal methods and interested in exchanging their experiences in the
industrial usage of these methods fmics also strives to promote research and development for the
improvement of formal methods and tools for industrial applications
Software Design and Development: Concepts, Methodologies, Tools, and Applications 2013-07-31
innovative tools and techniques for the development and design of software systems are essential
to the problem solving and planning of software solutions software design and development
concepts methodologies tools and applications brings together the best practices of theory and
implementation in the development of software systems this reference source is essential for
researchers engineers practitioners and scholars seeking the latest knowledge on the techniques
applications and methodologies for the design and development of software systems
Reliable Software Technologies - Ada-Europe 2008 2008-06-11 th the 13 edition of the
international conference on reliable software technologies ada europe 2008 marked its arrival in
italy by selecting the splendid venue of venice it did so after having been hosted twice in
switzerland spain and the uk montreux for its inauguration in 1996 and geneva in 2007 santander
in 1999 and palma de mallorca in 2004 london in 1997 and york in 2005 and having visited sweden
uppsala 1998 germany potsdam 2000 belgium leuven 2001 austria vienna 2002 france toulouse 2003
and portugal porto 2006 it was certainly high time that the conference came to italy the
conference series which is run and sponsored by ada europe chooses its yearly venue following two
driving criteria to celebrate the activity of one of its national member societies in a
particular country and or to facilitate the formation or the growth of a national community
around all aspects of reliable software technologies the success of this year s conference beside
the richness of its technical and social program will thus be measured by its lasting effects we
can only hope that the latter will be as good and vast as the former owing to the absence of a
national society associated with ada europe in italy the organization of the conference was
technically sustained by selected members of the board of ada europe its governing body with some
invaluable local support
Computer Aided Verification 2021-07-17 this open access two volume set lncs 12759 and 12760
constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 33rd international conference on computer aided
verification cav 2021 held virtually in july 2021 the 63 full papers presented together with 16
tool papers and 5 invited papers were carefully reviewed and selected from 290 submissions the
papers were organized in the following topical sections part i invited papers ai verification
concurrency and blockchain hybrid and cyber physical systems security and synthesis part ii
complexity and termination decision procedures and solvers hardware and model checking logical
foundations and software verification this is an open access book
Reliable Software Technologies – Ada-Europe 2015 2015-06-09 this book constitutes the refereed
proceedings of the 20th ada europe international conference on reliable software technologies ada
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europe 2015 held in madrid spain in june 2015 the revised 12 full papers presented together with
two keynotes were carefully reviewed and selected from 36 submissions they are organized in
topical sections on language technology real time applications critical systems and multicore and
distributed systems
Reliable Software Technologies - Ada-Europe 2009 2009-06-06 this book constitutes the proceedings
of the 14th ada europe international conference on reliable software technologies ada europe 2009
held in brest france on june 8 12 2009 the 19 papers presented were carefully reviewed and
selected from numerous submissions topics of interest to the conference are methods and
techniques for software development and maintenance software architecture enabling technology
software quality theory and practice of high integrity systems embedded systems mainstream and
emerging applications ada language and technology ada and education
Architectures for Adaptive Software Systems 2009-06-18 much of a software architect s life is
spent designing software systems to meet a set of quality requirements general software quality
attributes include scalability security performance or reliability quality attribute requirements
are part of an application s non functional requirements which capture the many facets of how the
functional quirements of an application are achieved understanding modeling and continually
evaluating quality attributes throughout a project lifecycle are all complex engineering tasks
whichcontinuetochallengethe softwareengineeringscienti ccommunity while we search for improved
approaches methods formalisms and tools that are usable in practice and can scale to large
systems the complexity of the applications that the so ware industry is challenged to build is
ever increasing thus as a research community there is little opportunity for us to rest on our
laurels as our innovations that address new aspects of system complexity must be deployed and
validated to this end the 5th international conference on the quality of software archit tures
qosa 2009 focused on architectures for adaptive software systems modern software systems must
often recon guretheir structure and behavior to respond to c tinuous changes in requirements and
in their execution environment in these settings quality models are helpful at an architectural
level to guide systematic model driven software development strategies by evaluating the impact
of competing architectural choices
Modeling and Verification of Real-time Systems 2013-03-07 this title is devoted to presenting
some of the most important concepts and techniques for describing real time systems and analyzing
their behavior in order to enable the designer to achieve guarantees of temporal correctness
topics addressed include mathematical models of real time systems and associated formal
verification techniques such as model checking probabilistic modeling and verification
programming and description languages and validation approaches based on testing with
contributions from authors who are experts in their respective fields this will provide the
reader with the state of the art in formal verification of real time systems and an overview of
available software tools
MontiArc - Architectural Modeling and Simulation of Interactive Distributed Systems 2016-09-02
formal adls offer great potential to analyse the architecture of a system predict the overall
performance by using simulations and allow to automatically generate parts of the implementation
nevertheless adls are rather not used in industrial practice since several problems hinder to
exploit their potential to the full extend this thesis elaborates the design of an adl that copes
with these impediments of adls in practice therefore the design of a lightweight adl is derived
which also provides well defined extension points to be adapted to a certain domain or
development process furthermore it is investigated how architectural modeling can be enriched
with agile development methods to support incremental modeling and the validation of system
architectures therefore a set detailed of requirements for architectural modeling and the
simulation of system architectures is defined and montiarc a concrete adl to model logical
architectures of distributed interactive systems is derived the language is based on the
mathematical focus bs01 framework which allows to simulate modeled systems in an event based
style code generators and a simulation framework provide means to continuously refine and test
architectural models to add new features or adapt the language to a new domain a corresponding
language extension method is presented to extend the syntax language processing tools and code
generators of the adl a lightweight model library concept is presented which allows to develop
and reuse component models and their implementation in a controlled and transparent way the
developed language the simulator and the language extension techniques have been examined in
several case studies which either used or extended montiarc
Modelling Foundations and Applications 2017-07-03 this book constitutes the proceedings of the
13th european conference on modelling foundations and applications ecmfa 2017 held as part of
staf 2017 in marburg germany in july 2017 the 18 papers presented in this volume were carefully
reviewed and selected from 48 submissions the papers are organized in the following topical
sections meta modeling and language engineering model evolution and maintenance model driven
generative development model consistency management model verification and analysis and
experience reports case studies and new applications scenarios
Foundations of Multi-Paradigm Modelling for Cyber-Physical Systems 2020-05-07 this open access
book coherently gathers well founded information on the fundamentals of and formalisms for
modelling cyber physical systems cps highlighting the cross disciplinary nature of cps modelling
it also serves as a bridge for anyone entering cps from related areas of computer science or
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engineering truly complex engineered systems known as cyber physical systems that integrate
physical software and network aspects are now on the rise however there is no unifying theory nor
systematic design methods techniques or tools for these systems individual mechanical electrical
network or software engineering disciplines only offer partial solutions a technique known as
multi paradigm modelling has recently emerged suggesting to model every part and aspect of a
system explicitly at the most appropriate level s of abstraction using the most appropriate
modelling formalism s and then weaving the results together to form a representation of the
system if properly applied it enables among other global aspects performance analysis exhaustive
simulation and verification this book is the first systematic attempt to bring together these
formalisms for anyone starting in the field of cps who seeks solid modelling foundations and a
comprehensive introduction to the distinct existing techniques that are multi paradigmatic though
chiefly intended for master and post graduate level students in computer science and engineering
it can also be used as a reference text for practitioners
NASA Formal Methods 2016-06-03 this book constitutes the proceedings of the 8th international
symposium on nasa formal methods nfm 2016 held in minneapolis mn usa in june 2016 the 19 full and
10 short papers presented in this volume were carefully reviewed and selected from 70 submissions
the papers were organized in topical sections named requirements and architectures testing and
run time enforcement theorem proving and proofs application of formal methods code generation and
synthesis model checking and verification and correctness and certification
Cyber-Physical System Design from an Architecture Analysis Viewpoint 2017-05-10 providing a wide
variety of technologies for ensuring the safety and dependability of cyber physical systems cps
this book offers a comprehensive introduction to the architecture centric modeling analysis and
verification of cps in particular it focuses on model driven engineering methods including
architecture description languages virtual prototyping and formal analysis methods cps are based
on a new design paradigm intended to enable emerging software intensive systems embedded
computers and networks monitor and control the physical processes usually with the help of
feedback loops where physical processes affect computations and vice versa the principal
challenges in system design lie in this constant interaction of software hardware and physics
developing reliable cps has become a critical issue for the industry and society because many
applications such as transportation power distribution medical equipment and tele medicine are
dependent on cps safety and security requirements must be ensured by means of powerful validation
tools satisfying such requirements including quality of service implies having formally proven
the required properties of the system before it is deployed the book is concerned with
internationally standardized modeling languages such as aadl sysml and marte as the effectiveness
of the technologies is demonstrated with industrial sample cases from the automotive and
aerospace sectors links between the methods presented and industrial problems are clearly
understandable each chapter is self contained addressing specific scientific or engineering
problems and identifying further issues in closing it includes perspectives on future directions
in cps design from an architecture analysis viewpoint
Modelling -- Foundation and Applications 2011-06-11 this book constitutes the refereed
proceedings of the 7th european conference on modelling foundations and applications held in
birmingham uk in june 2011 the 19 revised full foundations track papers and 5 revised full
applications track papers presented were carefully reviewed and selected from 61 submissions also
included are 5 workshop summaries and abstracts of 4 tutorials the papers are organized in
topical sections on model execution model analysis methodology model management model
transformation variability analysis and adls and domain specific modeling
Artificial Intelligence and Computational Intelligence 2011-09-09 this three volume proceedings
contains revised selected papers from the second international conference on artificial
intelligence and computational intelligence aici 2011 held in taiyuan china in september 2011 the
total of 265 high quality papers presented were carefully reviewed and selected from 1073
submissions the topics of part iii covered are machine vision natural language processing nature
computation neural computation neural networks particle swarm optimization pattern recognition
rough set theory and support vector machine
Synthesis of Embedded Software 2010-08-05 embedded software is ubiquitous today there are
millions of lines of embedded code in smart phones and even more in systems responsible for
automotive control avionics control weapons control and space missions some of these are safety
critical systems whose correctness timely response and reliability are of paramount importance
these requirement pose new challenges to system designers this necessitates that a proper design
science based on constructive correctness be developed correct by construction design and
synthesis of embedded software is done in a way so that post development verification is
minimized and correct operation of embedded systems is maximized this book presents the state of
the art in the design of safety critical embedded software it introduced readers to three major
approaches to specification driven embedded software synthesis construction synchronous
programming based approaches models of computation based approaches and an approach based on
concurrent programming with a co design focused language it is an invaluable reference for
practitioners and researchers concerned with improving the product development life cycle
Computer Engineering and Networking 2014-02-03 this book aims to examine innovation in the fields
of computer engineering and networking the book covers important emerging topics in computer
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engineering and networking and it will help researchers and engineers improve their knowledge of
state of art in related areas the book presents papers from the proceedings of the 2013
international conference on computer engineering and network cenet2013 which was held on 20 21
july in shanghai china
Architecture Description Languages 2005-10-11 architecture description languages is an essential
reference for both academic and professional researchers in the field of system engineering and
design the papers presented in this volume were selected from the workshop of the same name that
was held as part of the world computer congress 2004 conference held in toulouse france in august
2004 this collection presents significant research and innovative developments and applications
from both academic researchers and industry practitioners on topics ranging from semantics to
tool and development environments the aim of an adl is to formally describe software and hardware
architectures usually an adl describes components their interfaces their structures their
interactions structure of data flow and control flow and the mappings to hardware systems a major
goal of such description is to allow analysis with respect to several aspects like timing safety
reliability the papers in this state of the art volume cover such topics of interest as
components connectors composition semantics and formalization verification simulation and test
tools and development environments standardization industrial projects to encourage closer
interaction between academic and industrial networking research communities the workshop welcomed
academic research papers as well as industrial contributions and both are included here which
makes this collection important not only for adl experts and researchers but also for all
teachers and administrators interested in adl
Cloud Computing 2014-04-29 this book constitutes the thoroughly refereed post conference
proceedings of the 4th international conference on cloud computing cloud comp 2013 held in wuhan
china in october 2013 the 28 revised full papers were carefully reviewed and selected from
numerous submissions and cover topics such as mobile cloud computing services applications iot on
cloud architectures and big data cloud assisted pervasive computing and services management and
virtualization for cloud cloud security
Safety, Reliability and Risk Analysis 2013-09-18 methods of risk and reliability analysis are
becoming increasingly important as decision support tools in various fields of engineering safety
reliability and risk analysis beyond the horizon covers a wide range of topics for which risk
analysis forms an indispensable field of knowledge to ensure sufficient safety
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